
VOL. II, NO. 7 MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 19, 1949 

‘TENNIS TCURNAMENT 

UNDER WAY 

More than 25 staff mem- 

bers are entered in the 

1949 BNL Tennis Tourna-. 

ment which started Mon- 

day, Sept. 12, including 

six of the gentler sex, who 

will take part in the mixed 

doubles. 

On the basis of past per- 

formances on BNL courts, 

Karl Hartzell and Marvin 

Fox will probably figure 

in the men’s singles finals 

but there are several 

newcomers who may very 

well upset the dope. For 

example, Bill i arrott, 

_ No. 2 man on the Man- 

hattan College Tennis 

Team for the last two 

years, probably will give 

the top-seeded players 

plenty of competition and 

possibly some defeats. 

In the men’s doubles, 

Hartzell and Fox look like 
the winning combination, 

but here again the entry 

of several untried doubles 

teams make it impracti - 

cal to attempt to forecast 

the results. 

The mixed doubles will 

feature six teams, and in 

the absence of any records 
of past performances of 

the players, as teams, it 

is difficult to even guess 

which teamis the strong- 

est. 
A list of the entries fol- 

lows: 

Men’s Singles 

K. Hartzell 

A. McReynolds 
(Gontd. on sage 3) 

LISTEN-TO-MUSIC 

GROUi? MEETS 

SEZTEMBER 20 

The Listen-to-Music 

Group -Nil1 meet Tuesday 

evening, Sept. 20 , at 8 

p.m. in the ResearchStaff 

Lounge, to hear a pro- 

gram selected by Dr. 

Howard L. kcss of the 

Physics Department. 

Frokoffief’s St. KYe 
Suite and Brahm’s Sym- 

phony No. 2 will be played 
plus two other works to 

be announced later. 

VOLUNTEER NAVAL 

RESEARCH RESERVE 

;‘he formationof a Vol- 

unteer Unit of the N.R.R. 

in the Upton Area is 

planned. Individuals in- 

terested in participating 

in this activity please send 

name, rank, classification 

and number to G.W. John- 
son, 32 Brookhaven Ave. 

COMING EVENTS 

Music Listening - 

Sept. 20 

Band Rehearsal - 

Sept. 21 

Rifle Shoot - 

Sept. 25 

Film Study Group - 

Sept. 26 

PARTY TRAINING 

FCR TRAINEES 
by A iarticipant 

The eight AEC trainees 

visiting Health r’hysics 

for two months of “prac- 

tical experience” were 

beered and cheered Mon- 

day evening, Sept. 12, by 

the healthiest physicists 

at BNL. 

Everyone enjoyed the 

supper of salad and cold 

cuts, with beer and coke 

for liquid nourishment, 

despite the bright lights 

and loud commercials 

that issued from the Hali- 

crafter we swiped from 

Electronics. After supserr 

dancing was in order, ‘but 

anyone who has tried to 

tune in dance music be- 

tween 5 and 8 p.m. will 

know how hard it is to 

trip the light fantastic to 

the noises that accompany 

the Su;serman, Buck Xog- 

ers, or Lowell Thomas 

programs. Anyone having 

any information to the 

contrary should file an 
HGI with our department. 

But even though radio 

music was iaclcing, the 

evening was not a total 

loss, as Jigger Keene and 

Dr. Cowan provided some 

hot piano duets, after 

which the “Boss” favored 

us with some excellent 

solos. 
Everybody had a good 

time, in fact it was such 
a successful party that 
someone has suggested 
writing a booklet on the 
“ABC’s of 2arty Giving”. 
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YOUR BERA TRUSTEES 

Alex A. Schultz is BERA 

representative for Dis- 
trict No. 6, which covers 

the Building s and Grounds 
Division. Alex was born 

in Sayville, L.L, and grad- 

uated from the Sayville 

High School, For 25 years 

he conducted his own 
plumbing and he at ing bus i- 

ness in Sayville and be- 

came a civilian employee 

of the Army at Camp 

Upton in 1942. When the 

Laboratory took over the 

operation of the site, Alex 

became supervisor of the 

Plumbing Shop, which is 

responsible, among other 

things, for the proper 

operation of the water 

supply and sewer sys- 

tems. 
Fire-fighting is Alex’s 

particular hobby and he 

has been amember of the 

Sayville Fire Department 

since the days when they 

, had hand-drawn fire ap- 

paratus, 35 years ago. 

During the time he has 

been a member of the 

Fire Department- he has 

held every position from 

chief to secretary, a posi- 

tion which he occupies at 
the present time. He is 

also a member of the 

Bozd of Fire Commis- 

sicners of Sayville and 

during World War II was 

County Fire Administra- 

tor, 

In addition to his local 

fire department activities, 

Alex. is an officer and 

member of several County 

and State fire commis- 

sions and associations. 

Whi!.e Alex was busy 

establishing some sort of 

a record by his loyalty to 
the Sayville Fire Depart- 

ment, Mrs. Schultz was 

adding an air of perma- 

nency to the family occu- 

pations by teaching in the 

same school in Sayville 
for 36 years. 

BOOKS ON BERA 
RENTAL LIB_RARY 

SHELVES 

“THE SURE THING” - 

by Merle Miller-- 

It was a sure thing that 

Brad Douglas would lose 

his position in the State 

Department from the mo- 

ment that Senator Ed Jen- 

sen started an investiga- 

tion. Brad, in a hidden 

corner of his mind, har- 

bored the memory of the 

event that would result in 

his ultimate downfall, and 

he knew that his career 

was ended as soon as he 

became aware that he was 

being watched and follow- 

ed by the F.B.I. 

The jealousy of his fel- 

low workers, the hue and 

cry of the Un-American 

Committee, and the de- 

sire of a congressman 

for front-page publicity 
all combined to crucify 

Brad, a brilliant, young 

diplomat who, unfortu- 

nately, had made one 

serious mistake in his 

yout11, 

Ali the familiars of the’ 

Washi@on scene are in- 

cluded in this story that 

covers a bare 36 hours. 

The columnists who have 
a source of “official in- 

formation”, the political 

boss who manipulates his 

official “puppets”; the 

retired government offi- 

cial who, as an advisor to 

business men, reaps large 

profits; the society leader 

whose rccepticns are so 

large she can’t remember 

the names of the invited 

guests; and many other 

types who figure in the 

daily news. 

Mr. and Mrs. Schultz 

live in their own home on 

Garfield >Lvenue in Say- 

ville. 

ANY DAY NOW! 

by A “Sidewalk 

Superintendent” 

We wonder how many 

other people besides us 

are watching for th;: first 

tinge of green on Ruther- 

ford Hill. Severai weeks 

ago the southern slope of 

the Hill looked like a 

battlefield after peace had 

been declared. Then one 

sunny day Ed Hunter’s 

crew appeared with 

trucks, tractors, bull- 

dozers and dozens of rakes 

and in a few days the slope 

was as smooth as a foreign 

diplomat. 
Then one night came a 

cloudburst, and tht next 

day the Hill looked like the 

Badlands, gullie d and 

rough. We could al- 

most see Ed Hunter tear- 

ing his hair. Back came 

the crew and once again 

1::veled offthe ground and 

now we are waiting, with 

our fingers crossed, for 

the first sign of growing 

grass. When the grass 

finally starts to poke its 
head above ground, we will 

feel inclined to get out and 

cheer andsenci Ed a tele- 

gram of congratulations. 

(We just phoned EdHunter 

and got permission to ;iub- 

lish the above item. But it 

is pouring rain and when 

we mentioned Rutherford 

Hill, Ed said, “?#$ $? ? ? ? 
___!!!!I”.) 

CCMEDY FILM 
PROGRAM, SEPT. 26 

A treat is in store for 

members of the Film 

Study Group on I\.4onday 
night, September 26, when 
a group of comedies will 

be shown starring, among 
others, Harold Lloyd and 
Robert Benchley. Ivlcm- 
bership tickets may bc 
purchased from John 

Binnington or at the door 
of the Theatre. 
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TENNIS TOURNAMENT 
(Contd. from Page 1) 

Men’s Singles-contd. 

A. Bothner-By 
W. Merkle 

G. Johnson 
W. Thorne 
S. Ungar 

R. McKee 
I. Kaplan 
B. Parrott 
D. Hughes 

W. Goldhaber 
E. Hayes 
M. Fox 
C . Williams 

Men’s Doubles 

K. Hartzell-M. Fox 
G. Johnson-A. McRey- 

nolds 
R. White-W. Poate 
D. Hughes-E. Hayes 
R. McKee-B. Parrott 

C . Williams -I. Kaplan 
W. Merkle-L. Nims 

Mixed Doubles 

M. kuper-K. Hartzell 
Mr. (Ir Mrs. Goldhaber 
J. DcSaulniers-M. Fox 
Mr. & Mrs. GI Williams 
Mr. & Mrs. D, Hughes 
M. Moog - W. ivierkle 

SOFTBALL ANALYSIS 
by Walter Thorne 

At a Softball Committee 
meeting held Sept. 9, the 
1949 BNL All Stars were 
selected. The two teams 
are as follows: 

1ST TEAM 2ND TEAM 

1st Base 
0. Meyer Binge 

2nd Base 
Budd Thorne 

3rd Base 
Texiera Lucas 

Shortstop 
McCune Har dman 

Shortfield 
Ghickering Atherton 

Outfield 
T. Newham Isakoff 
W. Johnson McCluskey 

Samos Borzi 

SGFTBALL RESULTS - Week Ending Sept. 16, 1949 

Machine Shop - Nuclear Reactor (Rain) 

Material Control 12 - Chemistry 4 

Phubar s 7 - Drafting-Fiscal-Purchasing 0 
(Game Forfeited) 

ZTANGING OF THE CLUBS AS OF SEJ?T. 16, 1949 

Team Won Lost 

Material Control 15 4 

Phubar s 11 8 

Machine Shop 10 7 

Nuclear Reactor 8 9 

Chemistry 7 11 

Drafting-Fiscal-Purchasing 3 15 

GAMES TO BE PLAYED - Week of Sept. 19 

Tuesday, Sept. 20 - Chemistry vs. Machine shop 

Wednesday, Sept. 21 - Nuclear Reactor VS. Phubars 

Thursday, Sept. 22 - Drafting-Fiscal-Purchasing vs. 
Material Control 

hitchers 
Foster Rooney 
O’Laughlin Garrett 

Catchers 
McKee Iarocci 

The All Stars vs. Ma- 
terial Control game will 
be scheduled in the near 
future. ‘#atch for the date, 
and if you haven’t seen a 
game this season, don’t 
miss this one. 

At a committee meeting 
held Sept. 14 it was de- 
cidedto abandon the Field 

Day, which was to be held 
f ollowing the regular sea- 

son. This was due to gen- 
eral lack of interest. 

Dick Vogt informs me 
that season batting aver- 
a es will be worked out 
s a ortly and published. 

The Machine Shops and 
the Ehubars are fighting 
it out for second place. 
There is 2 good possi- 
bility of a tie and then a 
play-off for the final 
standing. 

RIFLE SHOOT 
XXTpSp!ED 

The Upton Rifle and 
Pistol Club “shoot”, orig- 
inally scheduled for Sun- 
day, September 18, has 
been postponed until Sun- 
day, September 25. iViem- 
bers who plan to attend 
are requested to notify 

Robert Brouwer, Ext. 
2342, on or before Friday, 
September 23. 
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For Sale 

1946 Ford, 4-Door, Super 
Deluxe 8, Black - Radio, 
Heater and Slipcovers - 
Excellent Condition - 
Original Owner - Price: 

$1150 - M. LMurnane, 
Ext. 2362 or 2atchogue 
4067. 

1942 Plymouth, 4-Door 
Sedan - Radio, Heater - 
Very clean - Don Howard, 
Ext. 2142. 

1948 Chevrolet, Fleet- 
master, 4-Door - All ac- 

cessories - Undercoating- 
Vinylite seat covers - 

Excellent condition - 
$1450 - Ext. 375 or Bell- 
port 409-J evenings. 

1948 Xymouth 4-Door 
Special Deluxe Sedan - 
Excellent condition - 
Radio, heater, seat cov- 
ers, undercoating, clock - 
Best offer over $1500 - 
Center lvioriches 242 be- 
tween 6 and 7 p.m. or 
Ext. 2265. 

1936 Ford Tudor Sedan - 
Good Body, Good Motor - 
Price: $300 - Call Jacob- 
sen, Ext. 593. 

1946 Chevrolet 4-Door 
Sedan - Maroon - Price: 

$925 - Call Gibbs, Ext. 
2188. 

1937 Dodge, 4-Door - 
Radio and heater - Origi- 

nal owner - Price: $250 - 
Howard goss,, Ext. 2216. 

1938 Plymouth Sedan - 
Radio, heater, new water 

pump, fuel pump, carbu- 
retor, two front springs, 
rodbearings - Three good 
tires, two tires in fair 

i 
condition - Body in’ fair 
condition - Price: $300 - 
E. derMateosian, Ext. 729. 

G LA SSIFIED 

6-piece Shefield Silver 
Set including platter, 
coffee and tea servers, 
creamer and sugar and 

dregs bowl - S. James 
Press, Ext. 2245. 

Radio BC-314G, 150-1500 
KC (Broadcast band - 
Highly sensitive and se- 

lective G tube plus sep- 
ar ate power supply in 
speaker box 17 x 22 x 27 
inche s, audio amplifier 
(2A3 output 10 watts) and 
record player - $45 or 
trade for outboard - Walt- 
er Lones, Ext. 2141. 

Combination Gas and Coal 
Stove - Good Condition - 
Also Vulcan Gas Hot Water 
Heater - C. Reed, Pat- 
chogue 2692-R. 

Sailboat - 11 ft. - Moth 
Class - Fast Sailer - 
Eerfect Condition - $100 - 
G.J. Selvin, Ext. 2210. 

Hotpoint Elec. Stove, 4 
burners, Steam Fot, 1 
oven 

Dining room set with china 
closet - Excellent condi- 
tion 

Nubian goat - l-l/2 qts. 
of milk a day 

Dresser with large mir- 
ror - rerfect condition 

Radiator - 6 sections - 

can be used for hot water 
or steam 

Space heater - perfect 
condition 

Coca Cola Box 
Deep freezer box - 24 cu. 

ft. 
Call Frank Fetrignnni, 

Ext. 2413. 

Wanted 

Ride between B ellport 
(South Road) and BNL - 
8:30to 5 shift - Roy Jeff- 
erson, Ext. 671; , I 

Rider wanted, with car, to 

join pool between Bay 
Shore, Babylon or Brent- 
wood via Jericho - A.F. 

Brems, Ext. 2177. 

Riders from East Mo- 
riches to Lab. - lvionday 
thru Friday, 8:30 to 5:00 - 
Frank k etrignani, Ext. 

2413. 

h ride to and from St. 
James or vicinity - A. 

Smith, Ext. 797. 

Houses For Sale 

4-Room Bungalow - Tile 
Bath and Shower - Hot 

Water Hest and Hot Water 
Elec. i?ump - Full Cellar - 
Garage - 1 Acre Land - 

20 Fruit Trees - Flower 
Garden - Grass and Big 

Shade Trees -No. Country 

Rd., Rocky Point, L.I., 
near 25A - Price: $8700 - 

Rich. Krause, Ext. 573, 

Located on Crescent St., 
Yaphank - Price reduced 

to $9,500 - Seven-room, 

two*.story house with four 
bedrooms and one bath - 
Oil hot water heat and gas 

cook stove - Fireplace in 
living room - House is of 
frame construction and 
insulated - Kitchen and 
bath are done in ceramic 

tile - Full basement with 
pancllcd game room - 
Two-car attached garage - 

150 x 164 ft. lot includes 
a handball court and is 

landscaped and fenced - 
Call John Kansriddle, 
Yaphank 360 01‘ the fIOUS L 

ing Office, Ext. 2218. 

For Rent 

Double room with two 

beds - Single occupancy 

$lOperweek -Daub eoc- 

cupnncy, $12 per week - 

Call, Housing Office, Ext. 

2218. 


